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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	believe	the	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	
with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	top	offer	it	as	a	minimum	and	it	should	represent	the	true	value	of	
solar.	We	have	solar	because	of	environmental	reasons.	I	believe	we	all	need	to	
do	our	part	to	save	our	planet	for	future	generations.	A	better	price	for	feed	in	
would	encourage	more	consumers	to	install	solar.	
	
Margot	Flood		
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